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03/02/2023  11:54:052022/5111/P OBJNOT Cordelia Mayfield I am writing to object to the erection of a roof extension at 22 Elaine Grove which has a detrimental effect on 

our block of flats which are immediately opposite it. Amongst other things it causes a loss of light, and is a 

potential invasion of privacy. The design is ugly .The whole block feels overlooked by this extension. Please 

note that the next road to Elaine Grove is Oak Village which is locally listed.
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